
CVC MEMBERSHIP MEETING| 

3450 Pacific Ave. SE Lacey, 

July 9,2019

5:30-6:30 PM - 

NO HOST DINNER

6:30 – 7:00 Program-

Carol Riley, Executive Director of Olympia Harbor Days -August 30-September 1, 2019

CVC is hosting a Harbor Day walk from Batdorf and Bronson during Harbor Days, 
August 30. Carol was very supportive of our walk and has purchased the cover of the 
Pathfinder advertising our walk and Harbor Days.

7:00 PM - PRESIDENT HOLLY SPAULDING CALLED MEETING TO ORDER 

WELCOME

NEW MEMBERS/VISITORS 

Holly introduced David Black, Pam Greg, Jan Edwards.

INTERESTING WALKS/BIKE RIDES-

Members shared about walks they enjoyed in Maine, Port Townsend, Brazil, Argentina, 
and New Jersey.

ACCEPTANCE of the June Meeting Minutes.

Treasurer’s Report 

$7361.63 in Checking and $1068.13 in Savings. Thank you Ian Heath.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS AND COMMITTEE REPORTS

A. Club Name Change-Continuing Discussion 
There will be a vote at the Annual Club Picnic. Members were given a form with some 
suggested names. They could add a new name suggestion, circle their choice from 
names on paper or return as is. 

B. CVC National Award Winners-Nancy Wittenburg President’s Award, Julie Heath Photo 
Award, Bill Spaulding Newsletter Award

C. Link Light Rail Group Walk -Beacon Hill is July 20, 9:45am.  Sponsored by the Daffodil 
Club
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D. Joint Walk with the Vancouver/Portland Clubs, July 17, Wednesday at 10am from the 
Centralia Train Depot, 210 Railroad St. Walkers will do the Centralia Historic Walk. 
Members of CVC were encouraged to join in this fun event.

New Business

A. Sanctioning for 2020-Julie Heath asked if we want to keep all our walks or add any new
walks. Members. suggested “resting” the Hoquiam walk and making the Port Gamble 
walk a seasonal walk. Please let Julie know if you would like to add any changes to 
your walk.

B.  Holly shared the information that Liz Morrison reported. Goal is to get free walkers to 
under 10%. 

C. Delegate report from Albany Convention-Julie reported that Chase Davis was elected 
Treasurer and that there were no other changes in officers. Bonnie T and Shelia M were
given much deserved awards for all they have done for volkssporting .

D. IVV Americas Affiliate Membership Renewal- John W made a motion and Bonnie T 
seconded that we renew our membership. Cost is $25.

E. Anything Else- Holly thanked Perki Sweet for 10 years of doing the club advertising. 

NEXT MEETING: 

August 13, Annual Picnic-Priest Point Park, Shelter #1 
4:30 walk followed by picnic dinner and brief business meeting.

NEXT BOARD MEETING: 

Monday, July 22, 1pm-  Home of Holly Spaulding-Lunch Provided and all members are 
welcome. Meeting is after the 10am walk from Bayview. Note time change to 10am 
start during summer months for the Monday walks.

MEETING ADJOURNED by Holly at 8:03pm
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